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January 13, 1987

Lando W. Zech, Jr. , Chai rman
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Matomic Building
1717 H Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Chairman Zech:

It has been reported by one of my constituents that
in the course of construction at Seabrook's nuclear
facility a serious crack or fissure was mended in the
bedrock located below the plant.

My constituent indicated that this is reported in an
NRC Safety Analysis Report. Would you please confirm
this allegation and provide any pertinent details?
In particular, I would like to know where in the afore-
mentioned report that this is indicated.

Thank you kindly for your attention in this matter.

Very truly yours,

b b
Michael Weddle
State Representative
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